NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PLANNING BOARD
Town of Brownville, New York

RE: SAWMILL BAY SOLAR, LLC
SAWMILL BAY SOLAR PROJECT
APPLICATION FOR SITE PLAN APPROVAL
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that an application for site plan approval for
public utilities has been submitted to the Town of Brownville Planning Board
by Sawmill Bay Solar, LLC. Application materials are available for review at
the Town Clerk’s Office during normal business hours.
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing in connection with this
application will be held at the Municipal Office located at 16431 Star
School House Road, Dexter, New York, on OC‘fObﬂf’ 7 , 2024 at

515 p-m. to determine whether site plan approval should be granted.

An opportunity to be heard in regard thereto will then and there be

given to all persons interested in this matter.
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Novina Green
Planning Board Secretary




